
Spring Term at Kenton

Kenton Primary School
Spring Newsletter

Dear Parents/Carers, 

A Week of Exciting Learning!

We hope you had a wonderful half term break. We are thrilled to report that our first week back has been
nothing short of fantastic! All of our classes have dived straight into their new learning with immense
enthusiasm and curiosity.

In Willow Class, the children have embarked on a sensational journey exploring the world of Dazzling
Dragons. They have already dived into the captivating book 'The Dragon Machine' during their English
lessons. In Science, they have been engaging in exciting investigations with different materials, while in
Geography they have been discovering the capital cities of the United Kingdom.

Over in Oak Class, our young learners have delved into the captivating world of Rainforests. They are
eagerly exploring the wonders of these fascinating ecosystems and the importance of preserving them.

Chestnut Class has embarked on their new topic, 'From Greenland to Panama', which revolves around the
geography of North America. They are eagerly discovering the diverse landscapes, cultures, and history
present in this extraordinary part of the world.

Celebrating the Joy of Reading

At Kenton, we hold a deep appreciation for the joy of reading, and we believe in fostering a love of
books in our students. Our dedicated book club has been hard at work, suggesting recommended reads for
all ages. Additionally, our amazing staff have shared their favourite books to inspire our young readers.

As we approach World Book Day on Thursday 7th March, we are excited to involve you in our
celebrations. We will be hosting a 'Book Face' competition, where the children will be invited to take photos
of their face blending with the front cover of a book. They can share these photos with us via Seesaw, and
we have some exciting prizes lined up for the winners.

Furthermore, we would like to feature your children's book reviews on our school reading blog! If your
child would like to participate, they can write or film a book review at home and share it with us via
Seesaw. We believe this will encourage our students to share their thoughts on their favourite books and
inspire their peers to read new stories.

On World Book Day itself, the children will have the chance to dress up as their favourite character from
a book. They will also participate in captivating book-themed workshops, where their imaginations can run
wild.

We cannot emphasize enough the importance of your support in nurturing a love for reading, just 20
minutes of reading a day with your child can make an enormous difference to help us foster a reading
culture at home and at school.

Thank you for your continuous support and for being our invaluable partners in your child's education.
We look forward to seeing the creativity and excitement that World Book Day brings to Kenton Primary
School.

Best Wishes,
Gemma Pattison



Key Dates

in 

 Fridays from 01/03-
22/03 Year 2 Forest
School sessions.  

 05/03 - Year 4 and 5 Great
Potheridge House Residential
meeting.

06/03- Oak Class Football
Festival (afternoon).

07/03- World Book Day

11/03-15/03 -British Science
Week. Fizz Pop Science
assembly on 13/03.

Parents Evenings
We are delighted to inform you that we will be hosting parents evenings this half term to discuss your
child's progress and share their exciting learning journey with you. 

For Willow Class, the parents evenings will be held on Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th March. If your child is
in either Oak or Chestnut Class, the parents evenings will take place on Monday 18th and Wednesday 20th
March. Both sessions will run from 3.45-6.30pm.

Parents evenings provide an excellent opportunity for you to engage in meaningful conversations with
your child's class teacher. They will update you on your child's achievements, progress, and any areas for
development. This is also a chance for you to share valuable insights about your child's learning at home
and to discuss their individual strengths and interests.

To ensure that each parent has sufficient time to meet with the class teacher, we kindly ask you to book
a slot for the parent's evening. Detailed information on how to book your preferred time slot will be
shared with you soon. We appreciate your cooperation in this matter, as it enables us to effectively
allocate appointments and minimise waiting times.

12/03- Oak and Chestnut
gymnastics competition.

15/03- Chestnut Class PE
event at Kenn.

18/03 and 19/03- Willow Parents
evenings 3.45-6.30pm
18/03 and 20/03- Oak and
Chestnut Parents evenings
3.45-6.30pm

28/03- Last Day of term.












